

Test 3

I. Find the word with the different underlined sound.

1. A. washeded B. needed C. danced D. matched
2. A. obey B. key C. grey D. survey
3. A. ways B. days C. says D. stays

II. Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others. (0,5 marks)

4. A. common B. happy C. complete D. joyful
5. A. dangerous B. expensive C. enormous D. convenient

III. Choose the correct option A,B,C,D to complete the sentences.

6. The film was so boring , Jack saw it from beginning to end.
A. Therefore B. However C. Although D. Despite
7. I go on foot when I was in primary school.
A. have to B. used to C. can D. may
8. Does your bike ever down on the way to school?
A. break B. take C. do D. turn
9. The boys home for lunch because they are planning to visit the hydro-power station.
A. have not come B. do not come C. will not be coming D. is not coming
10. Will you a taxi or a train? A. drive B. fly C. walk D. take
11. the film is a bit frightening, I really enjoyed it.
A. However B. Nevertheless C. Although D. Despite
12. We will go on holiday with some friends of
A. our B. ours C. us D. we
13. Don't read in bed, you'll harm your eyes.
A. or B. and C. but D. so
14. I playing board games interesting because I can play them with my friends.
A. think B. find C. say D. tell
15. Before moving to Hanoi, my parents in Hai Phong.
A. have lived B. lived C. live D. have been living
16. My friend has decided to use electricity by using more solar energy instead.
A. more B. less C. much D. fewer
17. Have you got butter in your fridge? A. any B. a lot C. an D. a
18. A new university in my town in the near future.
A. is built B. will be built C. was built D. has been
19. ! Can you tell me the way to the food shop?
A. Thank you B. All right C. Listen D. Excuse me
20. The city will have to find a solution to reduce traffic jam, ?
A. does it B. won't it C. will it D. doesn't it

IV. Read the passage and choose the correct answer.

Easter is an important Christian festival and holiday. It is (21) to celebrate the resurrection of Jesus Christ. People celebrate Easter (22) the world.

In the UK, Easter is a public holiday. People (23) Easter chocolate eggs to their friends and family. In the US, Easter is a (24) holiday. People can go to church and have a special family meal. In Russia, Easter is one of the (25) important holidays. People celebrate it (26) an Easter breakfast or meal.

21. A. made B. held C. given D. opened
22. A. through B. in C. all D. around
23. A. eat B. have C. give D. receive

- | | | | |
|---------------|----------|-----------|-------------|
| 24. A. nation | B. local | C. native | D. national |
| 25. A. more | B. best | C. most | D. better |
| 26. A. with | B. by | C. for | D. in |

V. Rewrite the sentences so that it stays the same meaning.

27. The distance from Ho Chi Minh city to Phu Quoc Island is about 300km.

It is

26. Road users should obey traffic rules strictly.

27. = Traffic rules

28. Be careful or you'll hurt yourself.

29. = If you are

VI. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences.

30. this time tomorrow/ English/ They/ will/ be learning.

31. doesn't like/ ice-skating/ because/ my brother/ dangerous/ he/ it is/ thinks.

32. people/ until/ flying cars/ use/ won't/ year 2050.

Test 4

Question I. Find the word which has different sound in the part underlined. (1. point)

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------|----------|
| 1. A. far | B. vast | C. safe | D. fast |
| 2. A. badminton | B. ice-cream | C. like | D. write |
| 3. A. home | B. house | C. homeless | D. hour |
| 4. A. girl | B. goal | C. general | D. green |

Question II: Choose the best option to complete the following sentences.

- I have known Peter.....two years. A. with B. for C. since D. in
- Nam.....eating fast food because it's not good for his health.
A. loves B. enjoys C. hates D. like
- I find interesting because I can stay in shape.
A. swim B. swimming C. to swim D. swim
- I my mother to clean the rooms yesterday.
A. helped B. helping C. to help D. have helped
- Do exercise or you'll put on weight.
A. less B. more C. little D. many
- My is collecting stamp.
A. things B. work C. job D. hobby
- I think you should take up swimming because it is ... for your health condition.
A. for B. with C. at D. of
- I want to raise money for children and give them food.
A. home B. street C. road D. blood

Question III: Read the text and answer the questions. (1. point)

My father has unusual hobby, carving eggshells. As everyone knows, eggshells are very fragile. My dad can make beautiful pieces of art from empty eggshells. It's amazing. He started the hobby five years ago after a trip to the US where he saw some carved eggshells in an art gallery. My father did not go to class to learn how to carve. He learned everything from the Internet. I am my father's son. My name is Ba. I like carving eggshells, too.

1. What is the name of the hobby?

a. Carving eggshells b. eggshells c. carving wood

2. When did he start the hobby?

a. 4 years ago b. 5 years ago c. 6 years ago

3. Did he go to class to learn how to carve?

a. Yes, he did b. No, he did c. No, he didn't

4. Where did he learn to carve?

a. From his friend b. from the US c. from the Internet.

Question IV: Complete the text with the verbs in the box in the correct form. Maybe some verbs can be used more than once. (2pts)

go	listen	play	watch
----	--------	------	-------

Rick has a lot of hobbies. He (1) _____ chess at school and he also (2) _____ skating. After dinner, he (3) _____ for a walk and he (4) _____ to music every evening in his room. Rick loves sports. He (5) _____ athletics at school, and he (6) _____ football after school. On Saturdays, Rick and his friends (7) _____ swimming. On Sundays, they (8) _____ basketball.

Question V. Combine these sentences using given words (1p)

Example: He does more exercise. He is putting on weight. (because)

=> *He does more exercise because he is putting on weight.*

1. He stayed at home. He was sick. (because)

=>

2. It was very cold. They went swimming. (but)

=>

3. We can go camping. We can go for a picnic. (or)

=>

4. He had a stomachache. He didn't wash his hands.

(so)=>

Question VI. Reorder the words to make sentences. (1p)

1. Ha Noi/ homeless/ give/ in/ clothes/ away/ they/ warm/ to/ people.

.....

2. vacation/ since/ we/ haven't/ last/ had/ a/ year.

.....

Question VII. Give the correct form of the following verbs: (1.0 point)

1. My dad enjoys _____ his bike to work. (ride)

2. She _____ out with her friends last night. (go)

3. I _____ in Thanh Hoa since 1993. (live)

4. They usually _____ a lot of beautiful photos. (take)